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Rodriguez, Lisa

From: HPD ICRC Commissioners
Sent: Monday, August 16, 2021 11:59 AM
To: HPD ICRC Commissionsers DL
Subject: FW: City of Austin Redistricting Email

  

From: Jeffery Bowen <  
Sent: Monday, August 16, 2021 4:58:22 PM (UTC+00:00) Monrovia, Reykjavik 
To: HPD ICRC Commissioners <ICRC.Commissioners@austintexas.gov> 
Subject: City of Austin Redistricting Email 

*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***  

Received this from Christine Granados. 
She is the Administration Manager for the Independent Citizens Redistricting Commission. Met her at the 
District 8 meeting at the Wildflower Center. 
She is the main contact for comments and questions. 
 
Below are the links to the upcoming WEBINAR meetings regarding the redistricting.   
EVERYTHING HAS GONE VIRTUAL. 
 
Also at the bottom is the link to the Commission's Wednesday meeting. 
You can watch only. 
Please pass on to your neighbors and groups. 
Thanks  
 
Jeffery L. Bowen  
 
 
 
Hello Jeffery Bowen, 
 
Thank you for your feedback about the Independent Citizens Redistricting Commission's D8 public forum at 
the Lady Bird Johnson Wildflower Center. Your comments will be recorded and will be part of the final report 
on redistricting. 
  
I wanted to let you know that the ICRC added two virtual forums at the end of August for anyone in the city who 
would like to attend and comment on the city council redistricting process. 
 
• Saturday, Aug. 21, 10 a.m.-noon, Virtual Public Forum No. 1 via Videoconferencing, 
Register in advance for this webinar: 
https://zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_jyywSIEgSU6qJHMpJcg5hg  
After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information about joining the webinar. 
  
• Friday, Aug. 27, 11 a.m.-1 p.m., Virtual Public Forum No. 2, via Videoconferencing, 
Register in advance for this webinar: 
https://zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_FvRbBtg0QWirQxYWmBuTzA 
After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information about joining the webinar. 
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The commission is also hosting the D5 Public Forum virtually tomorrow. Anyone is invited to attend any and all 
meetings. 
  
• Tuesday, Aug. 17, 2021, 6-8 p.m., District 5 via Videoconferencing, 
Register in advance for this webinar: 
https://zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_3TZ4Ii3KQOmzO92w8p4Inw 
After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information about joining the webinar. 
  
Below are some more links you could share about redistricting: 
 
Website: RedistrictAtx.org 
City of Austin Website: https://www.austintexas.gov/content/independent-citizens-redistricting-commission 
Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/AustinAuditor 
Instagram: https://www.instagram.com/austinauditor/ 
Twitter: https://twitter.com/austinauditor 
Interactive: https://www.speakupaustin.org/city-of-austin-redistricting 
 
Thank you and we hope to see and hear from you at one of these meetings and at future meetings. 
CAUTION: This email was received at the City of Austin, from an EXTERNAL source. Please use caution when clicking links 
or opening attachments. If you believe this to be a malicious and/or phishing email, please forward this email to 
cybersecurity@austintexas.gov.  




